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May 12, 2014 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Galloway Township Middle School is participating in our first-ever “Super Hero Walk” to 
support Special Olympics on May 23, 2014 during the school day. The idea is to highlight 
super heroes in our everyday lives and raise awareness and money for the Special Olympics. 
Students are encouraged to contribute $1.00 to benefit Special Olympics and invite someone 
to walk with them as their own “Super Hero”.  
Toward that end, we are reaching out to the police, firefighters, and emergency personnel to 
invite you to join us for a part of the day and show the students our real super heroes right 
here in Galloway. 
We would be honored if you could join us for a walk for Special Olympics.  
Date: May 23, 2014 
Times:  Teams A and E – 8:00 – 9:00 
 Teams C and G – 9:50-10:50 
 Teams B and F - 1:05-2:05 
Please report to the school 10 minutes before so that we can sign in everyone. 
Please register in advance by e-mail to: donahuem@gtps.k12.nj.us    
or by mailing the bottom portion to:      Mrs. M. Donahue, Galloway Middle School, 100 S 
Reeds Rd,                      Galloway, NJ  08205 
 Include your name, department, phone # or email to confirm, and time you would like to 
participate.  
Thank you for all you do to keep us safe in Galloway! You are true super heroes to us! 

_______________________________________________________________ 
Super Hero Walk May 23, 2014 
Name _______________________________________ 
Dept________________________________________ 
 
Phone # or email to confirm: 
_____________________________________________________________ 
I can walk: 8:00 _________.  9:50 __________. 1:05____________                                
Thank you! 
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